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Monday, 9 December 2024 

  

 

RE: CESSATION OF CRUSHING UPDATE - KALAMIA MILL  

The recent rain event caused delays to the harvest, and we have revised our end of 

season plans accordingly. 

 

Based on an expected final crush of 1.534 million tonnes, forecast factory throughputs, no 

further rain disruptions, and planned transfers between mill areas, harvesting in the 

Kalamia Mill area is currently expected to finish on Sunday, 15 December 2024. 

 

All cane is to be delivered to the siding by 4pm on this date. 

 

For more information, please see the attached Cessation of Crushing Notice. 

 

Once again, I would like to thank all growers and harvesting operators for your efforts 

throughout the 2024 season. 

 

Best regards 

 

JOHN TAIT 

Burdekin Cane Supply Manager  

   

  

https://mailchi.mp/798ec61fcc72/kalamia-cessation-of-crushing-notice-xh0efufuw6-4419530?e=eb9fcce51f
https://wilmarsugar-anz.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9770db128b993e829bb4c6d75&id=26d59dc3b3&e=eb9fcce51f
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